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Contact us: 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.au

uu

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

Calendar  
Term 2  

June 
17th  Finance Meeting 3.30pm 

School Council 7pm 

18th  Student Led Conferences 

19th  Lunch orders for Friday 

21st due in by 9am today 

21st  PFA Bakery Lunch Day  

27th  NAIDOC week 

celebration – whole 

school excursion – Have 

you approved your 

child’s attendance on the 

COMPASS app yet??? 

28th  End of Term – early 

dismissal 2.30pm 

Term 3 

July 
15th  First Day Term 3 

19th  Noel Pollerd Basketball 

Yr 5/6 

 

24th  Bus Safety Incursion 

August 
1st Cluster Athletics 

9th MDPSSA Athletics 

15th  National Day of Action 

Against Bullying & 

Violence 

Please note that an up to date 

calendar is available on COMPASS  

Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Newsletter No: 18 Date: 13/06/2024  

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around school this week 
 

Student Led Conferences 

We are all looking forward to our students sharing their learning with you next 

week, on Tuesday June 18th. If circumstances change and you are no longer able 

to attend on the day, please let the school know as soon possible as we have a 

wait list in some grades. 

 

ECO’s  

The ECO group have been busy building a scarecrow and planting a herb garden 

with mint, basil and parsley along with lettuce, carrot, onion and spinach. 

 

   

 

This week’s value in focus is:  

Resilience  
Growth Mindset – learning from my 

mistakes  

mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu
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Last week’s Stars of the Week 
   

 
 

 

  

 

STUDENTS OF THE 

WEEK 

Prep – Karna-Rose Brooke 

Grade 1/2 – Isaac Thursby 

Grade 3/4 – Jordan Mitchell 

Grade 5/6 – Kyzer Lawton  

Principal’s – to be announced 

 

 

We are a child safe school; 
committed to the safety and 
wellbeing of all children and 
young people. We have zero 

tolerance of child abuse. 
 
 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/pr
ograms/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx 

 

Our child safety officer is Mrs Gibbs 
 

 

 
NAIDOC Excursion 

Thursday June 27th 

The whole school will be attending. 

Bus leaving school at 9.30am and returning by 

2pm 

School uniform must be worn along with a 

warm jacket/coat. Students require their usual 

healthy lunch, snacks and bottle of water. 

 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx


 

   

Student Led Conferences 

Tuesday June 18th from 8.45am to 4.15pm.  

Student Led Conferences are still open for anyone that 

hasn’t booked yet. Please book on the COMPASS app 

now. 

During the conference time of 15 minutes, students will 

have the opportunity to share their learning, discuss 

goals for semester 2 and parents can chat with 

teachers.  If you wish to chat with your child's teacher 

without the child present please let the teacher know at 

the start of the conference so they can allocate time at 

the end to do so.   

If you are unable to make a time on the Tuesday please 

talk to your child’s teacher to reschedule it for another 

time so your child doesn't miss out.   

To book a conference click on the link in COMPASS and 

follow the prompts. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

Finance Meeting – Monday June 17th at 

3.30pm 

School Council Meeting  – Monday June 

17th at 7pm. 

 

Charly’s Toasty 

Tuesdays!!! 

     Free 
First Lunch in the Multi- Purpose room  

Tuesday June 18th – Years 3 – 6  

Tuesday June 25th – Years Prep – 2  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PFA NEWS 
Next Meeting will be held on 

Wednesday June 19th at 3.30pm in 
the Library. 

All parents/carers are welcome to 
attend.  

 

 



  

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 


